
Year 3 Edition  
11/11/19 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Parents Evening is next week! 

Wednesday 13th 2:15—4:00pm 

Thursday 14th 3:45—7:00pm 

This is a lovely way to celebrate 
the progress your child has 
made so far in Year 3 and to 
discuss next steps for them . 
Appointment times are limited 
and tight, so please attend on 
time and be  aware of the 10 
minute length. Thank you in ad-
vance. 

 

Cold weather = Warm coats! All 
children are to wear a coat for 
playtimes and lunchtimes. 

 

Correct footwear for PE- Train-
ers must be worn for outdoor 
games please. 

 

 

Reading Diaries must be signed at 
home before we can change books! 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
collaboratively each Friday.  

 

Remember—practice your times tables ready 
for the next few weeks!  

Next week in English we will be continuing with 
our work on The Ice Palace. The children will be 
using their drama skills to role play the main 
character and to think about the setting which 
he lives in. 

In maths will focus on multiplication and division 
facts and consolidation of Year 2 knowledge. 

 

 

 

 

Help needed!  

 

The following items would be gratefully accepted for us to borrow next week 
(its for a history project)… 

Plastic dinosaurs—stones—small WW2 items (medals/pics) - toy mice! 

English & Maths 


